
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Police Department, with the assistance of the City Administrative Officer and the 
Personnel Department, in consultation with labor representatives as appropriate, to report to the 
Public Safety Committee on options for creating a new Police Service Representative position 
classification tailored exclusively to Emergency Board Operator (9-1-1), Auxiliary Telephone 
Operator, and non-emergency phone answering functions (877-ASK-LAPD), with the goal of 
improving emergency and non-emergency call wait times and expediting the current 46 week 
training process.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2016-17 Budget on May 19, 2016)


